
Dear WEAG Supporters 

Yes, time is passing, but the Developers have not gone away. 

Let us continue to be on alert whilst awaiting the date when the Surrey Heath Borough Council (SHBC) 
Planning Applications Committee (PAC) meeting will consider the planning applications put forward by 
Developers for West End.  As you know, WEAG has requested that these three applications (see below*) 
be considered at the same meeting.  

The next possible date for this meeting is Monday 12th January.  As you know, many hundreds of 
residents have submitted their opposition in words and many more by petition.  ONCE the date is 
known let us fill the Public Gallery at the Council Chamber, to show the strength of residents’ opposition 
to large scale developments, in West End, by our presence.   

 Parking on site is available and we suggest you be there by 6.30 for a 7pm meeting) 

Volunteers Needed - Immediately prior to the actual PAC meeting we will do a leaflet drop on the east 
of the village to alert/ remind residents.  We would welcome volunteers to assist with this.      

* The Planning Applications to which we refer to above are: 
- South of King’s Road, 84 houses by The William Lacey Group (14/0532) 
- Off Beldam Bridge Road, 85 houses by Taylor Wimpey (14/0594) 
- South of Beldam Bridge Road, 3 large houses by Redrow Homes (14/0451) 

WHEN we have confirmation of the applicable date of the SHBC Planning Applications Committee 
meeting details will be available on www.weag.info, WEAG supporters will be advised by email and 
those who have made representation to SHBC will be advised directly.  If you would like further 
information email: contact@weag.info  

Please Note: The Malthouse Farm proposal for 100 houses has yet to be submitted to Surrey Heath 
Borough Council, but decisions on the three applications above will have a direct bearing on the 
Malthouse Farm plan, virtually giving it a red or green light. 

Kind regards 

Beulah Kingston 
Chair of West End Action Group 
www.weag.info 
 
P.S. Remember you can comment or object right up to the date of the Planning Applications Committee 
Meeting. 
 
In case you need it, the following is a link to the SHBC online comment facility: 
http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/planning/adviceforms/Object.htm 
You can 
Alternatively, for the two large applications, you can print, complete and return the Council supplied 
comment forms which can be found at the following locations on the WEAG website: 
http://www.weag.info/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/SHBC-response-form-14-0532-WL.pdf 
http://www.weag.info/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/SHBC-response-form-14-0594-TW.pdf 
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To submit either a completed form or any information by e-mail, you should send your e-mail to: 
development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk 
 
Alternatively, you can mail or hand deliver your comments to Development Control, Surrey Heath 
Borough Council, Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey GU15 3HD.   
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